5 INSPECTION OF THE HOUSING SERVICE BY THE SCOTTISH HOUSING REGULATOR
(AN113-2008)

The Director of Housing has received notification from the Scottish Housing Regulator that inspection
of the Council's Housing Service has commenced. We have received an nhspection submission
document which has been completed and lodged with the Regulator on 30th May, 2008.

The Regulators' Inspection Team will commence a detailed inspection of the service by interviewing
Council Officers, Elected Members, tenant and partner organisations. They will also observe housing
staff on site and review our records. The Inspection Team will visit Dundee on 18th August and are
expected to remain for three weeks.

Briefings on the process for inspection for Elected Members and tenants' representatives will be

organised in the near future. Arrangements have been made for the Inspection Team to brief the
Housing Working Group on 20th August, 2008.
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